
 

Example Email to Legislators:  
Prepared by the Metropolitan Alliance of Connected Communities 

For more resources and information on 2025 Policy Impacts go to: https://macc-
mn.org/WhatsNew/2025PolicyImpactHub.aspx  

 

Subject: The local MN consequences of freezing federal funding 
Importance: High 

 

Dear Honorable Members of Minnesota’s Congressional Delegation: 

 

We ask that you act to protect the citizens of Minnesota and demand that the Administration honor 
commitments made to the citizens of this state. The Administration must continue planned 
payments to nonprofits and other federal contracting partners. This unnecessary “pause” will 
cause irreparable harm and cause ripple effects for citizens across Minnesota that could 
potentially cost lives of our most vulnerable Minnesotans. We are hearing widespread concerns 
about operational continuity for public service providers across the state- their ability to cover 
expenses already incurred and the ability to make payroll for the over 350,000 Minnesota nonprofit 
employees. These are Minnesotan’s tax dollars, and these are commitments to the state of 
Minnesota and its citizens. We urge you to protect Minnesotans and push the Administration to 
honor priorities and continue planned payments to nonprofits and other federal contracting 
partners.  

 

Please see the attached letter.   

 

Thanks very much, 

[Your Name] 
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